
New Website to Serve Our Neighbors
September 27, 2016

Dear Neighbor,

We recently launched a new website to provide information about Arlington Landfill 
and to offer a way to sign up for regular email updates.

The website, www.arlingtonlandfill.com, features information about the Landfill, 
including hours of operation, types of materials accepted, site safety, sustainability, 
community engagement, and answers to frequently asked questions.

We have worked hard throughout the years to be a good neighbor and responsible 
landfill operator in Arlington, and we want to continue to earn your trust.

With your support, Arlington Landfill operations can remain a safe and efficient way to 
dispose of waste while protecting the public health and environment of Arlington and 
its surrounding communities.

If you have any questions at any time, please feel free to contact me at Arlington@
RepublicServices.com. 

Sincerely,

Dave Hildreth 
Division Manager, Arlington Landfill


